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February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: February Half Term 2023 
 
On Thursday 16 February, 10 .00 am-1.00 pm, we are holding a revision session, which is open to all year 11 
students.  
 
Students are welcome to revise, use resources and independently study if they wish to.  There is no 
requirement for students to wear Academy uniform; however, they must wear smart casual clothing. 
 
Please complete the attached permission slip and return it to the Year 11 office (SF7) by Thursday 9 
February 2023. 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Mrs Willis 
Mrs H Willis  
Head of Year 11 
 
 

 

                        

 
 

February Half Term  
 

Student’s name: ________________________   Tutor: ________  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the revision session at Skegness Academy on Thursday 16  
February. 
 
Parent Signature:      
 
 
Emergency contact number where you can be reached: __________________________ 

 

 
 

 


